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To all Parents/Carers,                                   17/5/19 
 

 
 
After weeks and weeks of collecting crisp packets and used beauty products, Terracycle have now uploaded our tally to 
their system and as you can see from the above picture, we’re doing pretty well!  Particularly exciting is our progress 
with this collection.  As mentioned in previous Weekly Words, if we finish top of this leader board then we will receive a 
brand new £10,000 playground made from recycled plastics!  What I can tell you is that we are currently second in the 
league out of all the schools in the country…so please keep bringing your products in!!!  We can definitely win this!   
 
In other news, a further well done to our Y6 children who did their SATs this week in Reading, Maths and SPaG (Spelling, 
Punctuation and Grammar).  Not only were they calm and focused, they tried their absolute best and we are really 
proud of all of them.  It’s also been nice to hear from parents how relaxed their children were during the tests 
themselves and the build-up.  Enabling the children to have a positive mindset and strategies to cope with anxiety is an 
absolute priority so this kind of feedback is most welcome.  Indeed, DCFC were in school last week talking to the 
children about such strategies; which will hopefully help them well into Secondary School.  The Y6s also had a special 
SATs breakfast all week which went down very well – a big thank you to Mrs Stoodley and the kitchen staff for making 
this happen. 
 
And finally, which has also been discussed in previous weekly words, towards the end of next week I’ll be sending you a 
short survey about the curriculum.  Between now and September we are hoping to make a few improvements to what 
we teach and how we teach it so any feedback will be useful going forward.  This includes comments about topics, what 
your child enjoyed and/or what could be improved in different year groups.  I’ll send it as a link via parentmail so keep 
an eye out for the email. 
 

Have a good weekend, 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
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